
  



UPDATED COLLECTION ARRANGEMENTS – TO BEGIN MONDAY 7TH NOVEMBER 2022 

Due to a significant increase in the number of pupils in our school and in response to parent feedback, we have made some 

alterations to our KS2 collection arrangements. We are making changes in order to ensure that all children are able to leave school 

safely at the end of each day.  

We politely remind parents/carers that they should not be distracted on their mobile phones when they collect children. It is very 

busy at collection time and we have recently had a few incidents where parents have lost sight of their children, after collecting 

them from the teacher because they have been preoccupied on their phones. 

 


